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Church E-News
from the Parish of Fladbury, Hill & Moor, Wyre Piddle, Cropthorne & Charlton and the

Parish of Bishampton & Throckmorton

Sunday 24th August - 10th Sunday after
Trinity
11:00am - Holy Communion - Charlton

Harvest Festival Celebrations
We will be celebrating Harvest over the next few weeks. Do come along and enjoy
the informal Harvest Services in our churches and/or join in with linked harvest
activities of brunch/lunch/supper.

Sunday 7th September   -  9:30am Charlton followed by brunch in Old School Room
Sunday 14th September -  9:30am Bishampton
Sunday 21st September - 11:00am Fladbury followed by lunch in Village Hall
Sunday 28th September - 11:00am Lower Moor
-   6:00pm Cropthorne followed by supper in Church
Saturday 4th October      -   6:00pm Wyre Piddle followed by supper in Village Hall

This year has been an exceptionally hard year for our local farmers with the extensive
drought conditions. In recognition of the pressure that farmers are facing we will be
collecting donations to support The Farming Community Network, FCN. FCN are a
voluntary organisation & charity that supports farmers and families within the English
& Welsh farming communities. They run a national helpline and e-helpline providing
free, confidential support to anyone who seeks help.
If you wish to bring along non-perishable foods items to a Harvest Service, these will
be donated to Pershore Food Bank.
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Benefice Picnic - Sunday 31st August
After the 11:00 Holy Communion Service at Throckmorton we will be having a picnic. 
Bring your own food, drink and picnic chairs. If it is wet, we will stay in the church. 

Sunday 31st August - 11th Sunday after
Trinity
11:00am - Holy Communion - Throckmorton, followed by bring your own picnic

Eco Church - caring for God's creation  
Update from St Anne’s Wyre Piddle.
We have set up a Hedgehog House in the naturalised
Nettle Corridor.  A Bee House has been given to us and we
now need advice where best to place it.  We are spraying
white vinegar on the paths for weed control (have been
warned to avoid actual church stonework).  We are now
receiving eco tips from the Wyre Piddle Community
WhatsApp sub-group called “Eco Friendly Living Group”

Carol Rosier, Eco-church team

Please do NOT reply to this email address which has sent you Church E-News.  

Carolyn Middleton is the Benefice Administrator. She can be contacted by email

on fivealivebt@outlook.com and by telephone on 07465 693107. All items for the Church E-News

to Carolyn please by Tuesday 13.00.
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